
File No. 23-1445 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a survey of Red Flag streets in Very High Fire 
Hazard Severity Zone (VHFHSZ) communities in Council District One. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
NOTE and FILE the Los Angeles Fire Department report dated November 26, 2024, attached to the 
Council file, relative to a survey of Red Flag streets in VHFHSZ communities in Council District One. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on February 5, 2025, your Public Safety Committee considered a Los Angeles Fire 
Department report relative to a survey of Red Flag streets in VHFHSZ communities in Council District 
One. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council note and 
file the Los Angeles Fire Department report, inasmuch as the report is submitted for information only and 
no further Council action is necessary.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

 
MEMBER  VOTE 
LEE  YES 
PRICE  YES 
McOSKER YES 
SOTO-MARTÍNEZ YES 
PARK  YES 
 
ME  

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


